
 

 

 

 

05 July 2023 

Dear Eluned 

Scrutiny of Digital Health Care Wales (DHCW) 

As you will be aware, we have recently undertaken a joint inquiry on the above. In particular we 
considered the process of establishing DHCW and its progress, and looked into the challenges faced 
in delivering new digital solutions, supporting frontline staff with modern systems and improving 
approaches to using and storing data. 

Enclosed with this letter is a copy of the Committees’ report which was laid today. We look forward to 
receiving your response by Wednesday 16 August 2023. We have also written to DHCW to request a 
response within the same deadline. 

Once our Committees have considered the responses, we will be seeking Business Committee’s 
agreement to schedule a debate on the Committees’ report. 

Yours sincerely 

Russell George MS 
Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Mark Isherwood MS 
Chair, Public Accounts and Public 
Administration Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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